
From: Carroll, John
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/12/2013 2:38:42 PM
Subject: Silver Crescent- Rufus Mitchell

Event:
Rev. Dr. Rufus Mitchell recognition ceremony
December 14, 2013

Event Staff:
Jocelyn Brown
Cell: 864.934.2065

Note:
Jocelyn Brown has been contacted by our office and understands that she needs to give the Order of the Silver 
Crescent certificate to Senator Alexander when he arrives.
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